
We offer affordable, high standard Home Based 

Care in the City of Casey and surroundings areas. 

Qualified Early Childhood Educators holding a 

minimum Certificate III in Children’s Services. 

NEWSLETTER 

Wattle Tree Family Day Care Services. 

Hello Everyone, 

Apologies for not uploading this Newsletter here before, as we have been emailing it to every-

one we forgot to upload it here and thank you to those who have called to remind us to do so. 

October-November on review. On Oct the 19th, we attended the first Early Years Twilight 

Seminar for 2016-2017. The “What, Why and How? Pedagogy with Very Young Children” was 

held at Bastow Institute of Educational Leadership 

In the Seminar it was discussed the dimensions of good quality curriculum and pedagogy for 

children under three years. We’ll be discussing this in a future meeting/training with all of you. 

November the 9th saw us attending, the Department of Education and Training (DET) session 

of Emergency Management Planning for Early Childhood Services, every service needs to de-

velop one to be prepared in the event of any natural disaster or any other serious event as we 

explained in detail in our last meeting. 

Friday the 25th, Wattle Tree FDC attended the National Engagement Program delivered by 

Family Day Care Australia. We have also been networking with other services operating in 

other areas to discuss matters relating to our Family Day Care services operations. 

At the moment we have a waiting list of parents needing care for the coming year, we ask 

again to all of you if you know anyone interested in becoming an Educator, please give us a 

call. Parents looking for immediate care we have referred them to other services in the area, 

other times our service has personally contacted other schemes on behalf of the parents to 

help them also. 

Thank you, to all the prospective Educators that has been contacting us through our webpage 

and facebook page, our phone has been hot, we are very happy to answer all the questions. 

Keep on sending emails we love talking to you, no question is a silly question to us. 

Our list of prospective Educators is growing at the moment, we are busy doing “Home Risk 

Assessments” and discussing programing, experiences to be offered and excursion to be at-

tended with the children when care starts. As we have previously said the selection process 

can be very slow but, we can not give green light to any Educator until they are compliant in 

every aspect of the selection process, induction included. 

 



We  thank the Educators that have emailed us their updated certificates of First Aid and CPR 

on time before the expire dates, glad to know that our communication system is working well 

and it comes to show your commitment with the company policies and procedures. 

For those who have asked, we have parents waiting list in Carrum Downs, Cranbourne East 

and in Dandenong West we need Educators so, if you know anyone interested let us know. 

Thank you. 

We once again ask you for some parents feedback to be sent to us please, in regard to the 

healthy lunch boxes tips and examples handed out by you. So far what we have seen is  very 

promising so, we might come up with some other ideas for the future. For now have a think 

about it, your contribution has been quit relevant. 

Talk to you all soon! 

Peppi xxx 

 

 

Wattle Tree FDC  is committed to a Sustainable Environment for our children .... please consider the environ-

ment before printing this Newsletter. 

 

 

We acknowledge that we are on the traditional land of the Bunurong and 

Wurundjeri People and pay respect  to all elders past and present.  


